
Feedback Request for Our Volunteer 

Spokesperson 

Dear [Volunteer Spokesperson's Name], 

Thank you for your invaluable contribution as a spokesperson for our organization. We greatly 

appreciate the time and effort you have dedicated to our cause. 

To help us improve our outreach efforts and enhance the volunteer experience, we kindly request 

your feedback regarding your role and experiences. Here are a few questions to guide your 

thoughts: 

• How did you find the training and resources provided to you? 

• What challenges did you face during your time as a spokesperson? 

• What suggestions do you have for improving the program? 

• Would you be willing to continue in this role or take on additional responsibilities in the 

future? 

Your feedback is crucial in helping us grow and better serve our community. Please feel free to 

respond by [specific date]. 

Thank you once again for your support! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Your Organization]  

[Your Contact Information] 


